Cross Country Fun Runs 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]MacDonald Consolidated Elementary School’s Grades 3, 4, & 5 students have been invited to join other Elementary Schools (of the Hampton Ed. Centre of the Anglophone South District Schools) in 5 cross country meets that will be taking place at the QPLEX this year.
The Cross Country Meets will be on the following dates:
Wednesday, Sept. 13th
Wednesday, Sept. 27th
Wednesday, Oct. 4th – Please note that this is the Meet in Saint John that is hosted by the Saint John track club.  Details to follow.
Wednesday, Oct. 11th
Wednesday, Oct. 18th
Runs will start at 3:15pm.  The course is roughly 1km in length.  
Transportation to and from the run must be provided by parents/guardians. Under the Department of Education’s Policies regarding transporting students to school events, parents who transport children other than their own are required to have $1 000 000 (One Million) Public Liability Insurance. PLEASE COMPLETE FORM AT THE BOTTOM AND RETURN. Participants will meet at 3:15 p.m, at the soccer field with the running track. Parents/Guardians who are transporting students should remain on site.
In the event of inclement weather and the event is cancelled, we will inform the students as soon as we receive the information and provide a voicemail.
PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY, SEPTMEBER 11TH
Student’s Name: _________________________________________________
Homeroom Teacher & Grade Level: _______________________________
PLEASE REMEMBER to arrange transportation to and from the Cross Country Fun Run for each time your child is attending. Under the Department of Education’s Policies regarding transporting students to school events, parents who transport children other than their own are required to have $1 000 000 (One Million) Public Liability Insurance.
Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________________
Emergency Phone #: __________________________________

